
 
 

 

WASHINGTON STREET CORRIDOR IMPROVEMENTS 

PROJECT UPDATE 

 

Week of July 16 – July 20, 2018 

 

 

 Construction on Washington Street is nearing completion with installation of the 

remaining new traffic signal mast arms and signal equipment at Hollis Street and 

Charles Street underway.   

 Upon completion of installation, the new traffic signals will be set to “flash mode” for a 

period of approximately one week to allow motorists to become aware of their presence, 

prior to full activation.  “Flash mode” is expected to begin by mid-week - around July 18. 

 The following week (actual date TBD but currently anticipated July 24 or 25) the new 

traffic signals and new traffic pattern will be activated. 

 

 

 


